Recei ved: 05/08/2013
PEILING LIN

Rate Analyst

Tel: 201.767.2844« Fax: 201.750.5728

200 Old Hook Road, Harrington Park, NJ 07640 ‘
Peiling.Lin@unitedwater.com

Via Electronic Filing

May 8, 2013

The Honorable Jeffrey C. Cohen, Acting Secretary
New York State Department of Public Service
Three Empire State Plaza

Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJECT:  United Water Owego-Nichols Inc.
Tank Painting Surcharge - Case No. 11-W-0082

Tariff Filing
Dear Acting Secretary Cohen:

The Tank Painting Surcharge annual reconciliation and update, filed on March 18, 2013, has
been reviewed by staff and results in an increase from 4.42% to 4.89%. This increase was filed
pursuant to the Ordering Clause No. 1 and page 8 of the Commission’s Order Adopting Terms of
Joint Proposal as Modified and Establishing a Multi-Year Rate Plan (Issued March 21, 2012) in
the above referenced proceeding. Enclosed for filing please find the following:

Statement No. 5, Statement Type: TPS, Tank Painting Surcharge,
Effective May 9, 2013

Very truly yours,

Peiling Lin
Rate Analyst — Regulatory Business

Attachments

cc: J. Cagle (w/enc.)
M. Pointing (w/enc.)
C. Jersey (w/enc.)
J. VanWagenen (w/enc.)
M. Blake (w/enc.)
D. Njuguna (w/enc.)
V. Chalanick, NYSPSC (w/enc)



